
Dear Members of the Burwood East Primary School Community, 
 

Welcome Back! I hope that you have all had a fantastic holiday and are relaxed and ready 
for the year ahead. I would like to extend a very warm welcome to our new students and 
their families – we have a wonderful community here at BEPS and we are very happy to 
have you join us. Welcome back also to our staff, particularly those who are joining us for 
the first time this year, Rochelle Moss, Meg Brouwer, Blake Sahlstrom and Susie Tinker. 
 

We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure all children can 
achieve their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our 
children need support from both the home and school. We know a strong partnership with 
you will make a great difference in your child’s education. As partners, we share the respon-
sibility for our children’s success and want you to know that we will do our very best to carry 
out our responsibilities. We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring 
that he/she: 
 

1) Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience 

2) Completes all homework assignments given by teachers  
3) Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve Literacy skills 

4) Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his / her school life 

 

There are many opportunities for parent involvement within the school: classroom assis-
tance with Reading, Maths or PMP; volunteering to help with athletics; assisting at Working 
Bees; and of course, being a member of the Parents Association who do such an amazing job 
of raising funds for the school and creating a caring culture with a range of events through-
out the year. 
A dynamic School Council is a vital component of any school and we are looking for parents 
to join the 2015 Council. Parental support of the teachers and the school’s programs is also 
vital and includes displaying a positive attitude towards your child’s learning, so I encourage 
you all to be fully involved in your child’s education.  
 

I remind all members of the community that my door is always open to hear any cares, 
concerns or compliments. All classroom teachers are available for informal meetings before 
school @ 8:50am, but if you feel you need more than 10 minutes (as instruction begins at 
9am) you can make an appointment for a mutually convenient time either before school or 
after school.  
 

I would also like to remind everyone that school drop off and pick up times are generally 
extremely busy so for the safety of all of our students please observe the parking and cross-
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Secondhand 

Uniform Sales 

9 –9.30am 

First Friday of month 

6/2/15 

6/3/15 

Diary 

Assemblies Term 1 

Mon 9 Feb PM 

Mon 16 Feb AM 

Mon 23 Feb PM 

Mon 2 Mar AM 

Mon 16 Mar AM 

 

Meet & Greet 

Tuesday 24 February 

 

School Photo Day 

Friday 27 February 

 

Year 3-6 House Aths 

Tuesday 3 March 

 

Public Holiday 

Monday 9 March 

 

Cultural Diversity Week 

16/3—20/3 

 

Twilight Sports 

Thursday 19 March 

 

Curriculum Day 

NO SCHOOL 

Monday 23 March 

 

End of Term 

Friday 27 March 

Early dismissal—2.30pm 

House Captains School Captains Junior School Council Captains 
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ing arrangements. We have been requested by DEECD to alert parents/carers about speed limits in designated school speed 
zones during specified times i.e. 8.00—9.30am and 2.30—4.00pm 

 

Our newsletter is published every fortnight and is one of our major avenues of communication with parents. As well as con-
taining important information about what is happening at school, there is a calendar in which you will find brief details re-
garding future events. 
 

Classroom Fruit Program (Brain Food) 
As adults we acknowledge the importance of eating fresh fruit and vegetables on a daily basis and also the significant role 
they undertake in growing bodies – particularly when learning is occurring at the same time. At 10 o’clock the children will 
stop and have a piece of fruit in order to replenish their vitamins and minerals and we would appreciate it if families could 
support this by ensuring their child brings a piece of fruit or cut-up vegetables such as carrot sticks or celery to school every 
day. If you have any questions about Brain Food please do not hesitate to see your child’s teacher or myself.  
 

Family Contact Details 

Over time some families alter their contact details such as address, mobile numbers, work numbers or emergency contact 
details. Naturally when this occurs it is extremely important that the school is made aware of the changes. If your family 
contact details have changed please send a brief note to the school office or email the school at:  
burwood.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 

Before and After School Care 

A reminder to all families that our school provides a Before and After School Care Program for those who require such a ser-
vice. The Before School program operates from 7:00 to 8:45 and after school from 3:30 to 6:00pm. Our program is run by 
Camp Australia and all the relevant information is located on our school website at www.burwoodeastps.vic.edu.au 

 

Specialist Timetable Term 1 2015 

 

  

  

Darren McDonald 

Principal 
  

 

 

 

AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR 

 

Australian Girls' Choir will be holding auditions at school on Tuesday 10th Feb from 
9.30am. 

 

 

 

 

  Language Music Art Physical Ed Multi-Media/ 

Library 

Foundation Tues Wed Thurs Thurs Thurs 

Year 1/2 S Tues Thurs Thurs Tues /Wed Mon 

Year 1/2W Wed Thurs Thurs Wed/Tues Fri 

Year 3/4 D Wed Wed Thurs Mon/Fri Wed 

Year 3/4 B Wed Wed Wed Mon/Fri Tues 

Year 5/6 M Tues Tues Wed Mon/Fri Weds 

Year 5/6 V Tues Tues Wed Mon/Fri Thurs 



Principal Awards 

As Principal, I ensure that I am involved in the learning process as much as possible and as such strongly encourage all stu-
dents to share their work with me in my office. Those who receive a Principal’s Award have their names and the reason why 
they received an award printed in the school newsletter. This is something I thoroughly enjoy as do the children and their fam-
ilies. 
PRINCIPAL LEARNING AWARDS Term 4 2014 

Sirikorn FB   Samuel 1M  Emily 1W   Jasmine 2M 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alex 34D   Mary 34P   Andy 56V  Zhen Zhou 56W 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest Hill School Endeavour Award  Lions Club Forest Hill Learning Achievement Award Junior and Senior 

Charlotte      Junior—Sienna    Senior—Chloe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 
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19/12/14 

Visual Arts 

Luc 

Manik 

2M 

Ally 

Aryan 

Jesse 

34P 

Reilly 

Jacqueline 

56W 

Zhen Zhou 

6/2/15 

12W 

Bumi 
Ping 

34D 

Charli 
Amon 

56M 

Phoebe 

56V 

Meeka 

 



 

 

Page 4 Burwood East  BUZZ  



  

 

Investigate like a Scientist – Conduct experiments and learn about the force of gravity, energy and chemical reaction.  Discover New-

ton’s 3rd Law of Movement, dissolving and separating substances, soundwaves that cause vibration.  Learn about magnetic fields and 

magnets, light and light rays and much more.  Discover how Science, Tricks and Toys are inter-related.  

  

WiseOnes Application for 1st Term 2015 

This program is available for all Grade 1 - Grade 6 children who have qualified for WiseOnes. 

The unit for first term commences week beginning Monday, 9th February, 2015. 

The unit will run for 8 weeks commencing: 9th Feb, 16th Feb, 23rd Feb, 2nd Mar, 9th Mar, 16th Mar, 13th April (Week 7), 20th April 

(Week 8).  Due to the shortness of Term 1, Week 7 and 8 will be at the beginning of Term 2. 

WISEONES TEACHER: Laura Celna, mobile: 0400 994 096. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I wish to enrol my child in the unit "Science Tricks & Toys" starting week beginning Monday 9th February, 2015 

I give permission for a copy of this slip to be handed to the WiseOnes teacher. 

  

Child's Name ______________________________________   School:   Burwood East Primary 

Date of Birth ________________________ Class (2015) ________  

Parents' Names ________________________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  BH ___________   AH ____________   Mobile _________________   Email: ______________________________ 

My child has already qualified for WiseOnes          YES/NO 

I would like a free test for my child      YES/NO.  

I would like my child to be tested with a fuller assessment to qualify for WiseOnes (assessment cost $240 inc GST). 

  

Please send this slip and payment of $233.00 on Thursday, 5th February, 2015.   As we are a non-credit business, children 

will not be accepted into the program for the term unless the fees and enrolment form are returned by the above date. 

If paying by cheque please make it payable to Burwood East Primary School.    

For further information  please contact Pat Truscott on 9326 6441 or Mobile: 0407 313 657. 

NB: Due to the Government increase of teachers’ wages, please note the new cost of the program. 
  

  

  

  

 
Coming up 

Term 1, 2015 

  
   SCIENCE TRICKS & TOYS 

   Burwood East Primary 
School 
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